
Thank you for your consideration of the proposal. Please contact us if we can answer any 

questions or provide further information. We look forward to successfully continuing our 

relationship in 2023 with Lowndes County on this important project.

Sincerely,

GOODWYN MILLS CAWOOD, LLC.

John Bricken    

Vice President of Landscape Architecture and Planning

AUTHORIZATION

GMC proposes to implement the scope of work amendment outlined herein in accordance with the 

terms and conditions defined in our contract dated February 9, 2021.  As our authorization, please sign 

in the space provided below.  

Lowndes County Board of Commissioners Goodwyn Mills Cawood, LLC

_____________________________ _______________________

Bill Slaughter John Bricken   

Chairman Vice President of Landscape Architecture 

Lowndes County Board of Commissioners and Planning  


